MacKenzie Lehn
Northome School
P.O. Box 465
Northome, MN
56661

Dear Ms. Lehn,

I wish to formally notify you that | am resigning from my position as a Paraprofessional at
Northome School. My last day in my current position will be February 4th 2022.

[ appreciate all the opportunities and experiences that my position as a Paraprofessional has
given to me and look forward to future endeavors with Northome School, its staff and students.

Sincerely,
Stephanie Skaret
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